
Far Hills Police Department 
Chief Michael C. Decarolis 

December 28, 2023 

Mr. DePaco, 

We would like to send our sincere thanks for the extremely generous meals 
that you sent to our department on both Thanksgiving and Christmas Day. 

Thank you for your continued generosity and support of local law 
enforcement. 

We wish you all the best in 2024. Happy New Year! 

Phone(908)234-1192 
Chief@farhillspolice.org 

Warm regards, 

Chief Michael Decarolis & 
The Far Hills Police Department 

(908) 234-9682 Fax 
6 Prospect St. Far Hills NJ 07931 
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